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    Newsletter for May 8, 2025 

 

ANNUAL SPORT DAY-We will have our Annual Sport Day on Tuesday, May 27th.  More     
Information will come home about this at a later time. 

 
YEARBOOKS-The yearbooks are in and were sent home with the students that ordered 
one.  We have a few left for sale at $18 each.  They will be sold on a first come first serve 
basis.  We will not hold any for anyone. 
 
NO MORE BAGS OF TAKIS OR OTHER BAGS OF SNACKS - We have had issues with students 
bringing bags of Takis (and other snacks) to school.  So as of NOW—NO ONE is permitted 
to bring bags of Takis or other bags of snacks to school.  If your student packs their lunch 
and wants Takis  or snacks to eat with their lunch you can put some in a    baggie for them 
but they are NOT to share them with anyone else.   

 

GOLDEN APPLE AWARD WINNER 

We are so proud of our 2nd grade teacher, 
Jane Vogel for winning the Golden Apple 
Award from the Diocese of Youngstown.  
She was honored at a celebration on May 5, 
2025 at the Youngstown Country Club.  Jane 
has been a teacher at St. Peter School for 5 
years and had several years previously 
teaching  out of state. 

NO LATCHKEY FOR THE REST OF THE SCHOOL YEAR.  Due to unforeseen      
circumstances we will NOT have Latchkey the rest of the school year.  We are 
sorry for any inconvenience this causes.   


